
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Reed, AlJawann [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] DO NOT SUPPORT (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:16:03 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:51 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] DO NOT SUPPORT (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER
PLAN )

-----Original Message-----
From: xchiefta@everyactioncustom.com <xchiefta@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:02 AM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] DO NOT SUPPORT (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you to eliminate the
unparalleled diving board leap into the fantasy of ocean wind farms as a panacea for electricity production.  There
are dozens of reasons but I’ll name a few 1. Marine ecosystem destruction 2. Decimation of the ocean fishing
industry, both commercial and sport.
3. Inefficient and unreliable energy production.
4. Unknown health concerns surrounding
     wiring and transfer stations on land 5.  Purported elimination of fossil fuel  need is
      relegated to dream status.  Look st what’s
      Needed in the build stage and ongoing
      maintenance.   
6.   Wealth transfer of our tax dollars to foreign
       companies
7.    Significant tax revenue decline when
       vacationers stop visiting the jersey shore.
8.   Virtually no information available to the
       public as the media hides the negative
       aspects as part of its cover for murphy

Sincerely,
Tony Alexander
185 Fern Rd  East Brunswick, NJ 08816-3221 xchiefta@aol.com
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